City of La Crosse Engineering
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601-3396
Phone (608) 789-7505
Fax (608) 789-8184

10/07/21

PROJECT: Hagar Street Extension

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The following bid was received for the Hagar Street Extension

project:

GERKE EXCAVATING, INC. $424,090.26
CHIPPEWA CONCRETE SERVICES $438,090.63
A-1 EXCAVATING, INC. $439,460.84
FOWLER & HAMMER, INC. $543,505.45

The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the Hagar Street
Project project to GERKE EXCAVATING, INC. in the amount of $424,090.26,

Sincerely,

Matthew Gallager
Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works
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